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Hi all and welcome to our summer which isnõt much of a good start seeing what horrible 

stuff is falling from the sky as I write this report. Iõm optimistic as we havenõt had it too 

bad so far weather wise. 

 

Well, the club hasnõt had any breathing space over the last couple of months with all the 

activities happening. 

 

Firstly I have to start off talking about our major successful fundraiser, Rocking With 

The Stars!! What a major mountain to climb to make it such a success but what a success 

it was. To all the dancers, well done and thank you for putting in your commitment and 

enthusiasm into your part of this fundraiser and for looking after your star. They all ap-

preciated it and you made them all feel at ease and have fun and it showed on the night. A 

major special thanks to the sub committee, Susan Burke, Karen Bellew, Kelly Herman 

and Nicola Fleming for putting in the hard yards, passion and energy to what was a 6 

month long challenge to get all the behind the scenes parts done. It never is an easy job 

and at times very testing but on the night it all ran like clock work and every part ran 

without a hitch with plenty of time at the end with some well deserved general dancing. 

With the amount raised we were able to help out the Ronald Mc Donald family rooms at 

Southland Hospital which made it all that much more worth it.  Well done to all involved 

and lets now look forward to a well deserved rest. 

 

The week just before RWS an excited group of Invercargill members attended the senior 

nationals which was held in Gisborne with four member of the club all set to compete for 

their sections. Brittany and Sage competed in the senior open same sex reaching the finals 

and receiving 4th place along with Karen Birch and Susan Rogers competing in the senior 

same sex and also reaching the final and received a 2nd place. A much deserved placing for 

both couples so well done as you derive it with all the hard hours of practice, sweat and 

stress. Iõm sure you couldnõt have done it without the fantastic support you had up there 

so thank you all that attended to support them along their journey. Nice year the nation-

als will be hosted by Hutt Valley Rock n Roll club so book labour weekend in as Iõm sure 

another jovial group will be attending. 

 

Tuitions are nearly done for the year with the last class being held this Wednesday. Thank 

you to all tutors this year for giving up your time in helping all new beginners in going 

through their 6 weeks of classes. If you have anyone that is still keen in having a go then 

please register with Cheryl Cross as the next block will kick off in March next year. 

Club nights are still be attended with good numbers with a few new faces appearing.  But 
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the Wednesday nights will also be ending shortly with the last club night finishing up on 

the 21st which you bring along a plate for super and we have a few drinks to celebrate be-

fore we all part for the long break. Come along and have a few festive drinks and a catch 

up, make the last club night go out with a good crowd. 

 

At time to time you may have been asked to help out or dip into your pockets to help raise 

money towards our juniors trip to the nationals next year in Easter which is in Wanganui. 

There has been a good number of fundraisers that the juniors have been doing and a crazy 

number of behind the scenes hours worked with getting these events achieved so I just 

firstly like to put a big thanks out to Susan Burke and Rachel Terrill for the amount of 

time that has been spent to make all these events a success. well done as it is never easy 

and not alot of people like putting their hands up to do those horrible tasks. Also thank 

you to all members, seniors or juniors for helping out in any way to get these juniors off to 

the nationals. There will be more coming soon and in the new year so we will keep you 

posted. 

 

On the 3rd of Dec the club are having their last dance for the year which is of course our 

annual Christmas dance. Santa will be attending along with the band Shin dig which is on 

the top of the list of rock n roll bands around the town. Tickets are available from myself 

or Cheryl Cross and all the info is further on in this newsletter. It's a night not to be missed 

and always well attended with a great deal of families and senior members filling the 

dance floor. The usual raffles will be on show along with a lolly scramble, spin the bottle 

and those fun group dances that we all enjoy. Please let me know if you need tickets or 

come along to club night to pick them up. 

 

Lastly, all have a safe and enjoyable Christmas with family and Friends and if you are 

travelling please be careful and be mindful of others. Will see you all in the new year. 

 

Merry Christmas 

 

Karl 
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YŜƭƭȅΣ {ǳŀƭƻΣ !ƭŜǎŀƴŀ ϧ 

¢ǳǇǳŬŀ [ŀŦƻƎŀ  

 

bƛƪƻƭŀΣ aŀŎȅ ϧ wŀƴƛ /Ǌƻǎǎŀƴ  

Happy Birthday!  
November 

нƴŘ Donald McIntosh 

оǊŘ Caleb McNaughton 

тǘƘ Tracy Wheeley 

мнǘƘ Leivani Waihirere 

 Molly Wheeley 

моǘƘ Joshua McNaughton 

нмǎǘ Hannah Fitzgerald 

ноǊŘ Karen Birch 

нтǘƘ Izaak Sanders 

нфǘƘ Sam Wheeley 

олǘƘ Brian Kirker 

New Members 

December 
сǘƘ Ian Murray  

уǘƘ Taamati Harris 

мтǘƘ Lucy Hall  

ннƴŘ Caleb Lay 

нрǘƘ Hannah Barclay 

нуǘƘ Alan Fleming 

нфǘƘ  Jaden McNaughton 

  

  

  

  

тǘƘ Grace Johnston 

 Melanie Davis 

фǘƘ Mike Harrison 

ммǘƘ Joe Robins 

мнǘƘ Ellexa Robins 

мфǘƘ Lucas Huia 

ннƴŘ Mya Burns 

нрǘƘ Cheryl Cross 

 Hannah Burke 

нсǘƘ Colleen Brown 

нуǘƘ Tracy Baxter 

нфǘƘ Hunter Harris 

олǘƘ Bryan Hoffman 

January 
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2016 Christmas Dance  


